



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 172

CHRISTMAS SOCIAL - 4th DECEMBER 2019

21st November 2019

Dear Residents,

Our special Christmas social will take place on Wednesday 4th December.

The usual time of 5pm for 6pm. Those who like to sit with special friends please book your tables with the Bistro on EXT 1209.

We are waiting for the menu to be issued but book the tables in the meantime.

As usual we would like to collect gifts for needy children in our area, so would you bring along a small gift (no more than R100) for a boy or a girl, stating the age on the outside of the wrapping.

Judy MacClaren will be organising a Choir Carol Festival and we will project the carols onto the screen to enable you all to participate. (Prospective choir members will need to rehearse, so please meet Judy at the Clubhouse when you get the call from her, at the moment it looks like Tues 3 Dec at 4 pm for not more than 1 hour)

Please note this function is for Residents only. The Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 25th December will be for residents and guests.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications - Ext 1089 or 084 58 29129 or 066 290 1558